
 
 
 
 
 
Circular No.87/2024-25                               Date : 11.11.2024 
 
 

ANNUAL ENGLISH PLAY - BARBIE 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are delighted to inform you that the Annual English Play, Barbie, is scheduled to be held on 23rd 
November 2024 in the school auditorium.  
 
This event presents an invaluable opportunity for our students to enhance their theatrical skills, build 
confidence, and develop a love for performing arts. We are proud to announce that your child will be 
participating in this play, and we are confident this experience will be both enjoyable and enriching 
for all participants.  
 
To bring the characters to life the school will be hiring costumes for participants. The rental cost per 
child is ₹850, which covers the cost of the costume and make up requirements for the event.  We 
kindly request you to submit the costume rental fee by 14 Nov, 2024 to Ms Deepti Tiwari in cash.  
Your cooperation and encouragement in supporting your child’s participation in this cultural event is 
greatly appreciated.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the performance and hope you enjoy the hard work and talent 
displayed by our students.  
 
 
                                                                                                                           
           Asha Prabhakar 
           (Principal)                                                                                          
 
 
Distribution 
 

 Staff (via e-mail) for dissemination of information through BC Groups 
 HM’s/VPL 
 School Website                                                         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


